
 

 February  2021 
 

Dear Pastor and Friends  
 

 In every thing give thanks: for this is the will of 
God in Christ Jesus concerning you.  
1 Thess 5:18 

 

We always thank the Lord our God for so much love 
and mercy towards us every day of our life. 

I hope you all had happy holidays this past year and 
have begun a good year. 
 

Our activities have changed because of the 
pandemic. We have still been able to be faithful in celebrating our church 
services and also going out to evangelize in our city. 
 

Even though the members of the church have struggled with their jobs and 
have not had all the frequent income, they have trusted God to give their 
offerings faithfully and this has helped to be constant with the monthly 
support of each of our missionaries. 
 

We keep going forward despite the circumstances and this will be until God 
leads us to another place. Many good Pastor friends have already gone to be 
with the Lord but have left a great legacy to follow. 
 

We will be preparing everything to celebrate our missions conference. We 
need our hearts to keep burning for the missionary work around the world as 
we do not want these current circumstances to cool our hearts or make us 
apathetic to missions. 



 
 
 
 
 

We always keep in mind that despite the pandemic, there are still people 
dying without Christ. 
 

We were able to continue with our Bible institute classes where labourers 
are still preparing for His harvest.  

 “Then saith he unto his disciples, The harvest truly is plenteous, but the 
labourers are few;” Matthew 9.37 
 

Another young couple are a result of these 
preparations and have obeyed the Lord's call to go 
and  start a church.  They will go with their two children to 
the small town of Querobabi which is 1 1/2 hours North of 
Hermosillo.  
 

 I appreciate your prayers, your monthly support, your 
love, your emails, your congratulation cards and all you 
invest in us. May God bless you all.   
 
I thank God for my mother. She has been doing well.  

 
 

John D. Perez (johndpg@gmail.com) 
 

Sending & Supporting Church     Pastor Lou Jurva 
Sheridan Road Baptist Church      6911 Sheridan Road 
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